
Calne Town Council resolution by e-mail, reproduced in Word 

 

From: Linda Roberts  
Sent: 02 October 2015 12:11 
To: 'john.watling@wiltshire.gov.uk' 
Subject: Boundary Review - Calne 

 

Dear John 

Council resolved the following, 

UNANIMOUSLY RESOLVED that housing sites currently outside the town 
boundary, yet to be constructed but with permission granted, should be 
included within the proposed boundary review currently being conducted by 
Wiltshire Council. 

Kind regards 

Linda 

Linda Roberts BA (Hons), Fellow ILCM 
Town Clerk 
 
Calne Town Council  
Bank House  
The Strand  
Calne SN11 0EN 
Tel: 01249 814000 
www.calne.gov.uk 
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